
NEW HORIZON COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING 

REPORT ON SEVA DAY 

 

New Horizon College of Engineering organised a visit to “SEVA DAY” on 17th December 2022, 

conducted by Hindu Seva Parishthana at PES College ground. 104 students from NHCE, NHCM & 

NKCK visited to SEVA DAY.  

Hindu Seva Prathishthana organized SEVA Day as a way to bring together like-minded 

individuals who give their time for service-based organizations and those who are interested in 

participating in these organizations’ community service projects. 

This event also facilitates networking opportunity and possible employment with different NGO 

sector in coming year for the participating youths. In this program many Seva organizations, 

NGO are participated and shared the activities, existing and new project, role and opportunities 

in their organizations. 

Outcome of the event 

 Exposure to Variety of Seva Programs  

 Opportunity of Internships 

 Seva Project work and Project Management exposure How to render services in Seva 

Projects 

 Network opportunity 

 

Students from every college received an access band and some refreshments prior to the 

program, program started at 10 AM. Students saw an overview of the social work organizations. 

A few motivating speakers were introduced to the students, and some of the students had the 

opportunity to meet Dr. Sudha Murthy, who is revered by many. Students have got the 

opportunity to interact with service-based organizations which provides social activity based 

Internships, and projects. 

 



 

 



 


